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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 07, 2020 10:31 AM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: Mineral Update at John Betts' site

 

 

New minerals at johnbetts-fineminerals.com 
 

John Betts - Fine Minerals moments ago posted a mineral update.  

This is the email notification you requested. 

 

This week all diamonds were repriced.  

Plus the rotating YouTube videos are embedded now embedded at the bottom of 

the page for the best diamonds.  
   

See the diamonds at: 

New Listings Page 
 

or cut-and-past this link into your browser: 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm 
 

 

Were you on vacation last week? 
Many new mineral posted last week are still available. See the minerals at: 

Last Week's New Minerals  

  

or cut-and-past this link into your browser:  

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist2.htm 

  

 

Sincerely, 

  

John Betts, owner 

  

John Betts - Fine Minerals 

Mailing address only: 215 West 98 Street 

New York City, NY 10025 

212-678-1942 
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See what's happening on our Facebook page: 

 

   
  

 

 

 

 

John Betts Fine Minerals, 215 West 98 Street, No. 2F, New York, NY 10025 

SafeUnsubscribe™ webmineral@gmail.com 

Forward this email | Update Profile | About our service provider 

Sent by j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com in collaboration with 
 

 

Try email marketing for free today! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


